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HUMAN RESOURCES PROCEDURE AODA-2 

ACCESSIBILITY FOR ONTARIONS WITH DISABILITIES ACT 
Accessibility Feedback Form 

Revised: August, 2019  

 
The Keewatin Patricia District School Board is committed to the continual improvement of 
access to school board facilities, policies, programs, practices and services for all students, 
staff, parents/guardians, volunteers and members of the community with disabilities. 
 
The Keewatin Patricia District School Board welcomes input into our continuing efforts to 
provide barrier-free accessibility.  If you have any comments or concerns, please complete this 
form and submit it in your chosen format: 
 
By Mail to: Steve Parker, Assistant Manager, Facilities, 240 Veteran’s Drive-4th Floor,  
  KENORA, ON  P9N 3Y5 
By Fax to: (807) 468 3857 
In Person: The form may be dropped of at your local school or the Board Office in Dryden 

(79 Casimir Avenue, Dryden) or the Education Centre in Kenora (as above) 
 
NAME:      ADDRESS:       
 
PHONE:     DATE:         
 
School Site:             
 

Accessibility Comment or Concern: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Please use reverse side of form if additional space is required) 

 
 

FOR KPDSB USE ONLY 
 
Date received by Assistant Manager, Facilities:          
 
Date response letter sent:           
 
Actions taken:             
 
              
 
              
 
Further action required:           
 
              
 

 
  


